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DEC 4th STATED MEETING DINNER 

Spring Mix with Strawberries
Roast Pork 
Roast Beef

Au Gratin Potatoes
Grilled Vegetables

Apple Pie

Dinner cost is $15 per person. Make your lodge reservations 
with the Lodge Secretary at 619-295-4420 or email to:  

hackett@lodge.sdcoxmail.com.

December EVENTS
4	 Stated Dinner/Meeting 	 	      6:30 pm
8	 Installation  -  Officers Arrive 	      9:30 am
8	 Installation of 2019 Officers	 	         11 am
11	 2nd Degree Bro Joseph Jordan                6:30 pm
22	 Holiday Food Delivery	 	          11am

2018 OFFICERS
Master	 	 Robert Salini, PM
Sr. Warden	 	 William “JR” Knight, PM
Jr. Warden 	 	 Norman “Chris” Parker
Treasurer	 	 David Casper
Secretary	 	 Dimiter Lyakov, PM
Chaplain	 	 Benjamin Pulido
Sr. Deacon	 	 Stefan Werkstetter
Jr. Deacon	 	 Robert Gale
Marshall	 	 Robert Scheeler
Sr. Steward	 	 Mario Urbino
Jr. Steward	 	 Horatio Johnson
Tiler	 	 Jim Achenbach, PM
Officer’s Coach: 	 Dennis Stahr, PM
Officer’s Coach: 	 Robert Salini, PM
Inspector, 921st. Masonic District:	 Richard W. Bullard, PM

Denise wife of Dick 
Lattizzori passed away in 
late November.
	 Denise graduated from 
San Diego’s Hoover High 
School in 1952.
	 Wor. Dick Affiliated 
with SWH on July 11, 
2017. He is a Past Master 
from Globe Unity lodge in 
Dalton Mass.

Picture of Dick and Denise Lattizzori when Dick was returning 
from the Honor Flight to Washington D.C.

Sad News
Denise Lattizzori

Brethren & Ladies,
	 Here we are in 
December! The 
year has come to a 
close, and it was 
another good year 
here at Hackett. I 
want to thank all the 
brethren and their ladies 
for the continued support 
in keeping our lodge 
going all year. It’s truly a 
blessing that YOU, came 
in and shared dinners, and 
events with us and that we 
continue to share and 
enjoy our time as a 

Masonic family. 
We still have the 
Holiday food 
drive, and gifts for 
our families at 
Sequoia ahead of 
us. Worshipful 
Achenbach once 

again has organized and I 
think we’re ready for our 
delivery in December. We 
have our officers elected, 
and the Installation is 
scheduled for Saturday, 
Dec. 8, at 11am. I’m 
hoping that you all can 
come down and attend this 
years installation, as 

Worshipful JR Knight will 
be installed as our Master 
for 2019. Again I thank 
you all, from my heart, for 
the support all year long. 
 	 This is a good time to 
remind all of our brethren 

to come on down to 
Lodge and share the 
fellowship with us.	
	 Drive Safe and I hope 
to see everyone in lodge.
Sincerely and Fraternally,
 Bro. Bob Salini

FROM THE PILLAR OF WISDOM 
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Audit . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . “JR” Knight, PM
Budget & Finance . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Robert Scheeler
Candidate Coaching . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Clint Black, PM 
Charity . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Robert Salini, WM
Member Retention . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  John Fitch, PM
Delinquent Dues . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Dennis Stahr, PM
Funeral . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  David Haslim, PM
Honored Ladies . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Maebelle Haslim
Life Membership . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  James Campbell, PM
Masonic Education. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Jim Achenbach, PM
Calif. Annual Fund . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Robert Salini, PM
Public Schools . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .   Jim Achenbach, PM
Entertainment . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .   Robert Gale
Sunshine & Visit . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Dennis Stahr, PM
Masonic Outreach. . . . .  	
Trestleboard . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  “JR” Knight, PM
Website . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Dennis Stahr, PM

2018 COMMITTEE CHAIRPERSONS

* Please notice the lodge new main e-mail address 
is: hackettlodge@gmail.com. The old one: 
Hackett@lodge.sdcoxmail.com does not work 
anymore.

* The request notices for 2019 Annual Dues of $116 
were mailed to the members of the lodge. BRING 
YOUR DUES CURRENT.  Please pay your dues 
for this year and any past dues before January 1st 
to be in GOOD STANDING. Be a supporter of 
your great Lodge.

Fraternally,
Dimiter

FROM THE SECRETARY’S DESK

 forward to the 
continuous growth 
of our SW Hackett 
Lodge #574 -- in 
membership, affili-
ation, education, 

and fellowship.  
	 Always remember 
Brotherly Love, Relief, 
and Truth...

Fraternally
By the Plum 
Norman “Chris” Parker
Junior Warden

	 Brethren and 
family members, 
	 Thank you for 
entrusting me with 
the Senior Warden 
Station in the West 
for the next Masonic year.  
	 Here’s to the next 
year of offices for the 
lodge.  I look forward to 
supporting the lodge and 
assist with continuing to 
build the lodge line for 
the coming years.
	 As al l  ways I  look

FROM THE PILLAR OF BEAUTY

Brethren, 
	 I would like to take the opportunity to thank you all for 
electing me to serve as your Junior Warden for the ensuing 
Masonic Year. I will endeavor to execute the duties with the 
reverence and respect befitting the office. Freemasonry has 
given me important tools for self-reflection over the past 
several years and it is my sincere hope that I may aid in 
bringing a similar sense of belonging and growth to our 
extant brothers as well as impress upon any future 
candidates/brothers the profound impact that masonic 
introspection has granted me. I invite all our brethren to 
reflect on the tenets of Masonry as well as share in the joy 
that our ancient brotherhood has to offer. 

Thank you.
Nick Baker

needed to fill 
space, I need to 
initiate 1 man to 
tie; I am ahead on 
passings by 3; I’m 
behind by 6 
raising; I’m behind 

by 3 for total gains. 
On the loss side of the 
graph Dennis is way 
ahead, by 30 in fact, and 
I’d just assume let him 
win that half of the ledger. 
	 So here’s what I need 
you to do. If you are one 
of the 10 Local Members 
who have not yet finished

My Brother,

     I’m starting this 
months message 
with a call for your 
help. Worshipful 
Stahr has again 
challenged me to 
beat his degree record. 
He’s been Master twice 
and this is my second time 
here at SWH. We’ve add 
up his numbers from both 
years and compared them 
to mine so far. As the 
graph below demon-
strates, besides that I 

FROM THE PILLAR OF STRENGTH
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7 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Jerry B. Jennings
13 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Alejandro R. Salas
14 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Clinton R. Black
16 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Samuel L. Marinelli Jr.
17 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Robert J. Scheeler
17 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Stefan Werkstetter
24 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Luis M. Gallegos
27 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Edward L. Deitzler
28 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  James M. Mc Cullock

December Birthdays

                               Raised
Maurice K. Lowe . . . . . .  12/09/1954 . .  64
John Czarnecki . . . . . . . . .  12/02/1965 . .  53
William F. Stanfield . . . . .  12/09/1969 . .  49

ECHOES FROM THE PAST

      We have been able to get our mailing costs down by 
using email for the delivery of the Trestleboard.  That 
said; we would like to get to more of an email delivery 
to save the lodge even more money. This would be so 
helpful.  Therefore….
     If you have a working email address, please help 
your lodge save money by informing us so that we can 
begin emailing your Trestleboard and saving the 
postage. You can email me at: 
MagicalMason574@gmail.com and/or Wor. Dimiter, 
our Secretary, at:  Hackett@lodge.sdcoxmail.com.

EDITOR’S CONTINUAL REQUEST

your degrees, please  
get ahold of me so we 
can get you raised, but 
more importantly, so I 
can beat Dennis. I’m 
p l a n n i n g a n o t h e r 
Warped Ruler Program 
on February 26 to 
h e l p y o u g e t 
motivated, I hope you 
will save that date and 
attend. You will receive 
an invitation soon. 
	 For the rest of my 
Brothers you can help 
by encouraging your 
lagging brothers to 
complete their degrees. 
You can also attend the 
Warped Ruler Program 
and share your Masonic 
experiences with your 
brothers. In addition, 
please don’t hesitate to 
bring any good men you 
know to visit our Lodge. 
	 Since the Twenty-four 
inch Gauge is an equally 
divided straight edge ruler 
used to illustrate a Masons 
need to effectively divide 
his time and then remind 
him how fleeting his time 
is on this Earth. I thought 
holding a program called 
“Warped Ruler”  might 
serve as a motivation to 
reintegrate those lagging 
Brothers and afford them 
a pathway back on their 
“Masonic Journey”.
     The image of a Warped 

Ruler is intended to 
symbolize to the Mason, 
his need to protect and 
take care of that valuable 
gauge by which he is 
thought to divide his time 
as well as to remind the 
Leadership of his Lodge 
to make his time in Lodge 
as worthwhile as it can be. 

S.W.H. Lecture Series 
	 There will be no 
Masonic Ed in December.  
O n J a n . 1 5 , B r o t h e r 
Lowell Mercer will 
present part 3 of his 
lecture on “Memory, 
Consciousness, and 
Physics”. Part 2 on 
Remote Viewing & 
random event generators 
was amazing and this 
should conclude his 
lecture set.  You wont 
want to miss it. We will 
start at 6:30pm and go till 
about  8:30. This lecture is 
open to all Masons and 
their friends.
	 On Feb. 19 Wor. Mark 
Doubleday will present a 
lecture on his latest rabbit 
hole, The Ruffians. This 
lecture will only be open 
to Master Mason. 
	 We look forward to 
spending time with you on 
Tuesdays.
Sincerely and Fraternally, 
JR Knight, PM 
Senior Warden

Holiday Food Delivery
December 22 at 11am

SW Hackett Lodge

Parking Lot
5440 Kearny Mesa Rd
San Diego, CA 92111

Al Bahr 
Shrine
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